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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

 

My name is Brittany Kleinschnitz and I am a LCSW practicing in Clackamas County, 

OR and serving multiple counties in the area. I have been practicing here for almost 3 

years and have been working in this field in Oregon for almost 4. I am writing this 

letter in support of HB2029. Insurance audits are costly in time, effort, and money, 

and are often unfair and confusing. They create instability for clinicians and could 

therefore limit access to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this practice 

by supporting the move toward more common sense and equitable auditing 

practices.  

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brittany Kleinschnitz 


